
 

 

On-Call Architectural/Engineering Consultant 

 Request for Proposals (RFP) Advertisement 2024 

 

The Public Parking Authority of Pittsburgh (“Authority”) is 

soliciting Proposals from qualified professional consulting firms 

to perform on-call services that include those of engineers, 

architects and other professionals as may be required for various 

maintenance and capital improvement projects of Authority 

owned facilities and as more fully described in the RFP 

document. 

RFP Packets will be available Thursday, June 27, 2024, after 

12:00 pm on the Authority website at 

www.pittsburghparking.com  

A mandatory pre-proposal meeting will be held virtually via 

Teams meeting on  

Tuesday, July 9, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. EST. 

 

Prospective bidders are required to submit five (5) copies of the 

proposal and one (1) electronic copy of the proposal, in a clearly 

marked and sealed envelope 3:00 p.m. EST.  

on Thursday, August 15, 2024. 

http://www.pittsburghparking.com/

